
 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 

T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273     

F 416-440-7656    OEB.ca 

 

 
 

BY EMAIL 
 
August 16, 2019 
 
Daryl Skworchinski 
Chief Administrative Officer and Clerk 
The Corporation of the Town of Marathon 
4 Hemlo Drive, P.O. Bag TM 
Marathon, ON P0T 2E0 
cao@marathon.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Skworchinski:  
 
Re: Corporation of the Town of Marathon (Town of Marathon) 

North Shore LNG Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0329 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated August 7, 
2019, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of the North Shore LNG Project 
application and will now commence the processing of your application. The next steps 
will be communicated in due course. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Azalyn Manzano, Advisor at 
416-544-5180 or Azalyn.Manzano@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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